
We encourage children to take pride in their 

appearance because we believe it has a direct impact 

upon their learning, general state of mind and wellbeing 

when in the school environment.
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It is essential that all children have the school 
coat. It is very practical and warm and has 
many safety features. No other coat is 
allowed.

Boys in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 should 
wear the school cap. In the winter all girls 
except Year 6 should wear the school winter 
hat. On very cold days children may swap 
their normal hats for school issue woollen 
hats, scarves and gloves. Children do not 
have to have these items but no other 
woollen hats, scarves or gloves should be 
worn other than school issue.

In the summer all girls except Year 6 should 
wear the summer boater. Children may wear 
the school issue sun hat at break times which 
is available from the school office. Children 
should not wear the sun hats to school.

All children should have the school issue 
rucksack. 

Thank you for helping us to ensure that all 
children are dressed ready for work.
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At Langley Hall Primary Academy we encourage children to take a pride in their 
appearance. We appreciate that the purchase of uniform is a significant investment 
but we believe it is worthwhile as it has a direct impact upon children’s learning and 
upon their state of mind when in school. Wearing uniform eliminates peer pressure 
and brings equality to the school community. Some items of uniform may be 
purchased from any supplier that sells standard school garments, for example, boys 
black trousers, boys white shirts and girls short puff sleeved blouses. Other items of 
clothing are very specific to our school and it is essential that all children have these 
garments. For example, the school coat, school tie, jumper and cardigan. 

We all need to dress appropriately for 
the activities we are doing and children 
are no exception. 

All children should have the school 
tracksuit for sports lessons. As the jogging 
bottoms are plain black they may be 
purchased from any retailer. 

Children may be told that they can 
come to school in their tracksuit on 
swimming and/or games days. Your 
child’s class teacher will tell you if this is 
the case.

When parents decide to send their child to Langley Hall we ask them to agree to 
support our uniform policy by signing our Home/School Agreement. For children for 
whom we are claiming pupil premium, half of the cost of the uniform is paid for from 
our School Governors Fund. In cases of hardship, lost property that is unlabelled and 
unclaimed is given out to parents who request assistance. Please ensure that EVERY 
item of clothing your child wears to school, including underwear, is clearly labelled. We 
can accept no responsibility for lost or damaged items although we will work hard to 
ensure that your child takes care of their belongings.
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